
From: Rob Rohrlach [mailto:Rob.Rohrlach@energyresponse.com]  
Sent: Friday, 4 September 2009 1:08 PM 
To: MarketAdmin 
Cc: Michael Zammit 
Subject: Call for submissions - Review of Ancillary Service Requirements, Process and 
Standards Second Draft Report 
 
Dear Troy 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to provide submissions on the second report. 
  
We appreciated very much that SKM added, in Chapters 8 & 9 of the second draft, 
recognition for the economic benefit of DSM/DSR in the provision of ancillary 
services.  As the WEM matures we look forward to these practices of considering 
DSM to be implemented. 
  
We note that the Minister has foreshadowed major changes to this area of the Rules 
as Verve relinquishes its monopoly on balancing and other ancillary services.  
Perhaps the publication of this report should be delayed until the scope of these 
changes can be analysed by the participants? 
  
Kind regards ...  
  
Rob Rohrlach 
Manager WA | Energy Response Pty Ltd 
PO Box 406 | Cottesloe WA 6911 
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General Enquiry: 1300 792 377 
Mobile: 0408 88 88 15 
  

 
  
ABN: 49 104 710 278 
  
DISCLAIMER - This message (and any attachments to this e-mail) may contain privileged and confidential information 
intended only for the use of the addressee named above. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you are 
hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this message is prohibited. If you have received 
this message in error, please notify Energy Response Pty Ltd immediately. Any views expressed in this message are those 
of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of Energy Response Pty Ltd.  Energy Response accepts 

no responsibility for any viruses this e-mail may contain.  This notice should not be removed. 
  

 


